
 

 

 

13th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Robinwood 2022 

I would like to give you an update on the Robinwood residential that is scheduled for next week. As a result of the national 

bank holiday, announced for Monday 19th September, I have been liaising with Robinwood regarding the options that are 

available to us. I have looked into various possibilities, including rescheduling for another date. However, Robinwood is 

fully booked for the academic year leaving no opportunity for us to change dates. Myself and the staff team are keen for 

the children not to miss out on this experience and therefore we have made the decision to go ahead with the residential 

but this will be for one night, instead of the original two nights that were planned. The one-night stay will still allow the 

children the opportunity to take part in the many activities over the 2 days and have the experience of staying away from 

home. In order to maximise the number of activities that the children can take part in on Tuesday, we ask that families 

drop their child off at school at 7.30am, so that we can leave promptly at 8.00am. The reduce in the number of nights 

stay will mean that parents will be due a part refund and we will communicate more information regarding this in due 

course. 

We would like to invite to an information session on Thursday 15th September where more information will be provided. 

In the meantime, Mr Baker will be adding key information onto Seesaw in advance of the session on Thursday. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding with this matter. 

With my best wishes, 

Laura Horsfall 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


